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Australian Government

Department of Finance

Dr Patrick Hodder

Committee Secretary

Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Dr Hodder

Correction to Hansard: Supplementary Budget Estimates

I am writing to correct my response to a question asked during the Supplementary Budget
Estimates Hearings of the Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation
Committee on 14 February 2023.

Senator Pratt asked about the overall cost of the Parliamentary Expenses Management
System (PEMS) Project.

I would like to advise that, as at 31 December 2022, the Project has expended $70.64m
($68.4m to 30 June 2022 plus $2.24m of the FY2022-23 operating budget).

Yours sincerely

J.M. Sheridan
First Assistant Secretary
Business Enabling Services

21 February 2023
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